
                    

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                           

April 13, 2017 

Contact:   

Amber Fossen, 541.726.3695 or 541.968.8496  

                

 

DOWNTOWN PLANNING CITIZEN ADVISORY 

COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
The next City of Springfield Downtown Citizen Advisory Committee (CAC) will be held 5:30-7:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, April 27 in the Jesse Maine Room in Springfield City Hall at 225 Fifth Street. The Downtown 
Citizen Advisory Committee meetings are open to the community.  Downtown Design Standards will be 
discussed. The City is developing design standards for Downtown to increase its overall image, 
attractiveness and economic vitality. 
 
What: Springfield’s Downtown Citizen Advisory Committee (CAC) meeting 
 
Who: Residents, Springfield businesses and property owners 
 
When: 5:30-7:30 p.m., Thursday, April 27 
 
Where: Jesse Maine Room in City Hall at 225 Fifth Street in Springfield 
 
Background 
The Downtown Citizen Advisory Committee is charged with providing input, advice and 
recommendations on Downtown planning initiatives.  Projects include short term revitalization efforts 
and long term policy updates to implement the vision for Downtown’s future, guided by the Downtown 
District Urban Design Plan and Implementation Strategy adopted by the Springfield City Council in 
2010.  Currently the Downtown Citizen Advisory Committee is providing input on Downtown Design 
Standards.  The committee plays an important role in the City’s Citizen Involvement Plan to ensure that 
meaningful community involvement is part of the planning process.   
 
Additional Information: Linda Pauly, Principal Planner, at 541.726.4608 or email at lpauly@springfield-
or.gov or visit http://www.springfield-or.gov/dpw/DowntownPlanning.htm 
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